
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 10/4/2017 1:56:41 PM
Subject: FW: Flu Vaccine Clinics

  
 
Hi Everyone
Reminder for your flu vaccination. I am trying to have a final count of participants for Palmetto Health when they 
arrive on October 11th. If you have not notified me that you would like to receive the flu shot, please do so this week.
Wednesday October 11, 2017 from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon in the Blatt Building #318
 
Please bring your BC/BS insurance card so you can complete your paperwork prior to receiving the flu vaccine.
 
Other Options;
Contact your BC/BS participating pharmacy for dates and time to receive your free flu vaccine(no administration fee)
Contact your participating physician’s office(may be an administration fee)
Cost of flu vaccine without any insurance is $30 at the flu vaccine clinic!
 
Nurse Betsy
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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